
What is Water4All?

Water4All is a new water billing discount program
designed to create more equitable access to water
assistance for more Baltimore City residents.

Who is eligible?
Baltimore City residential households whose
income is below 200% of the federal poverty
level (FPL) may be eligible. 

A formula is used to calculate the 
maximum a household should pay 
for annual water and sewer services, 
based on a percentage of 
their annual income.

Fill out the 
Water4All 

Expression of Interest
(EOI) Form to get
more information

about this program
What is the next step?

The Water4All application goes live in the Fall. 
Fill out an online interest form at
bit.ly/Water4AllEOI or call (410) 396-9500 to
request a paper copy of the form. 
DPW will contact you when the program officially
launches and it’s time to apply.
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For example, a 4-member household with
an annual income of $53,000 or less may
qualify for this program.

http://bit.ly/Water4AllEOI
http://publicworks.baltimorecity.gov
https://www.facebook.com/BaltimoreCityDepartmentofPublicWorks/
https://www.instagram.com/dpwbaltimorecity/
https://twitter.com/BaltimoreDPW
https://cityservices.baltimorecity.gov/Water4All/

